
 
Dear Area Business & Community Supporters: 
  
The past year has been difficult for everyone as we navigate slowly returning to 
states of normalcy within the safety requirements of the COVID-19 pandemic. More 
than ever, one-to-one youth mentoring plays a significant role in maintaining balance 
and providing support to our youth as they continue to recover from the stress their 
lives have endured. BBBS works to build and support one- to -one mentoring 
relationships that ignite the power and promise of youth.  Join us in helping defend 
the potential of the children in your community. 
 
Big Brothers Big Sisters of South Central Wisconsin is preparing to hold our annual 
fundraiser, Casino Nite on April 30, 2022 at the Watertown Elks Lodge in Watertown. 
We are looking forward to another great year and everyone to have a good time. 
 
Big Brothers Big Sisters is the Nation’s oldest, youth mentoring program focusing on 
establishing a one-on-one relationship between a child in need and a caring 
individual or couple. We assist children in reaching their full potential as they grow. 
The Mentor helps the youth learn appropriate decision-making and positive 
behaviors, leading to a positive and productive life for the youth. 

 
Please take a look at the enclosed information to learn more about Casino Nite and 
consider supporting Big Brothers Big Sisters.  It is a relaxed and fun evening that 
supports your community’s children. 
 
We hope you will join in supporting Casino Nite 2022. To be a supporter you can 
sponsor: 
• The event 
• A gambling table 
• The food 
You can also support Casino Nite by: 
• Attending the event 
• Donating an item for auction 
• Making a cash donation 
 
We look forward to partnering with you during our 2022 Casino Nite Fundraiser! 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sadie Sauter 

 
Director of Events & Marketing 
ssauter@bbbs4kids.org                                                                                                                                                                                               
262-728-8865 
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